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Dear families, 
Welcome back for the Summer Term, we hope you enjoyed a lovely Easter break with your 
families.  The children have returned to school well rested and full of enthusiasm, they have 
made a great start to the new term! It has been super to see the children enjoying our school 
grounds with the fabulous weather! 
As always, we have lots happening this term so please keep an eye out for updates via 
School Spider. 
Mrs Ip 
Headteacher 
 
Sun Hats & Sun Cream 
As the lovely weather continues & we are enjoying time outside, please make sure your 
children have a sun hat and sunscreen at school. Thank you 
 
Swimming Lessons - Thursdays 
Children in the Years 1 - 6 will take part in swimming lessons on Thursdays at Hornby pool. 
They will need: 
Swimwear - Trunks / Costumes - No shorts / Long Shorts / Bikinis / Tankinis 
Towel 
Bag 
Hair- long hair tied back or hat / cap (Boys and Girls) 
Goggles can only be worn if the permission slip has been completed and returned to school 
All Jewellery to be removed - Watches, Bracelets, Necklaces, Earrings 
Thank you 
 
Little Explorers  
Our Little Explorers Forest School toddler sessions start next Friday (9th May) 1.15pm - 2.30pm. 
All toddlers and their parents/carers are most welcome 
 
PE  
All children should bring their PE kit to change into on Wednesdays (the kit can be kept in 
school for the week/half term):  
Please could all children have a spare pair of socks (& joggers/leggings for KS1) in school. 
Thank you 
 
Absence Reporting & Attendance 
**Absences can be reported via the School Spider app** 
If your child is going to be absent from school please leave a phone message or email 
bursar@tathamfells.lancs.sch.uk before 9am on the day of each absence. If a phone 
call/email is not received we will need to call you during the morning to find out where they 
are as part of our safeguarding responsibility.   
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DIARY DATES  
Monday 5th May - BANK HOLIDAY, school closed 
Thursday 15th May 3pm - Friends Meeting @ School 
Friday 16th May - Own clothes day 
Friday 16th May - Year 6 Bowling Trip 
Monday 19th - Wednesday 21st May - Edinburgh residential 
Monday 26th - Friday 30th May - HALF TERM 
Saturday 14th June - Lowgill Sports 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


